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RE: Public Notice of Public Water System Monitoring Requirements  

 

 

 

Dear Resident, 

 

The Village of Utica Public Water System must issue public notice for not meeting the following monitoring 

requirements: 

 

• 2022 – Disinfection By Products.  The monitoring schedule for this was 7-1-2022 through 9-30-2022 for a 

dual sample from two locations.  The samples were collected on 6-29-2022 and later analyzed however 

they were not collected during the monitoring schedule.  The results of these samples are reflected on the 

CCR.   

• 2023 – Total Coliform.  The monitoring schedule for this was 2-1-2023 through 2-28-2023 for two samples 

from two different locations.  The samples were not collected during the monitoring period.  Total 

Coliform sampling was continued as required in March 2023.    

 

The Village is committed to its residents, water system, and compliance per the Ohio EPA.  The Village will 

continue to work toward monitoring and compliance in timely manner.  Should you have any questions regarding 

this notice, please call the Village offices.  Attached are public notices as required as to form by the Ohio EPA for 

each monitoring requirement described above. 

 

Thank you 

Village of Utica 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  


